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Please oppose this bill. Small, family farmers are already struggling. Imposing new 

rules and requirements, on top of Oregon's already stringent rules protecting ALL 

employees, would force many of us out if business and subject us to unnecessary 

litigation. We do NOT need another bureaucratic layer of unelected officials imposing 

even more restrictions on farmers. Most of us farmers care deeply about our 

employees amd treat them well. It would also be unfair to single out farming from 

other industries. I am a lawyer and a farmer and I urge you to vote no on this bill.  


